
.
.

. .

NOV 2 21978
,

.

APPENDIX A

NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Alabama Power Company License Nos.: NPF-2
DPPR-86

Based on the results of the NRC inspection conducted on October 4-7, 1978,
it appears that certain of your activities were not conducted in full
compliance with NRC requirements as indicated below. These items have been
categorized as described in our correspondence to you dated December 31,
1974.

Technical Specification 6.8.1 requires written procedures be
established, implemented, and maintained covering procedures
recommended in Appendix A of Regulatory Guide 1.33. Regulatory
Guide 1.33, Appendix A, Section J, requires procedures covering,-
calibration of analytical equipment. Procedure FNP-0-CCP-3,s

" Determination of Chloride Ion in Water," Section 7.2 requires
calibrations using standard solutions.

Contrary to the above, on October 5,1978, no calibrations or periodic
recalibrations had been conducted as per Section 7.2 of FNP-0-CCP-3 in
reactor coolant chloride chemistry analysis.

This item is a deficiency.
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